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MBPros Exhibiting at APNA Conference
This Week

     MBPros will be exhibiting at the APNA Annual Conference in Orlando this week.  For any
of our clients who will be attending be sure to stop by our Booth 317.

    Because I will be out the rest of the week, billing will be submitted as follows:

For our TherapyNotes clients billing will continue to be submitted each day.

For our non-TherapyNotes clients, billing will be submitted as follows;

Billing received Wednesday, October 4th will be submitted by Friday, October
6th.

Billing received Thursday, October 5th and Friday, October 6th will be
submitted by Monday, October 9th at the latest.

There will be a delay in insurance verifications and responses to support tickets
during this time.

Thanks,
Steve
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